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November 14th, 2022 Press News Release 

 

 

Regular Board of Education Meeting 

The agenda for the regular BOE meeting included: 

o The Consent Agenda was approved consisting of  
A)  Approve October 10th, 2022 Board of Education Minutes 

  B)  Approve Bills for Payment and any Necessary Fund Transfers 

  C)  Cash Flow Report for Month of October 

 

Announcements 
A) Thanksgiving Vacation – No School – November 23, 24, and 25 

B) December BOE Meeting, Monday, December 12th, 2022 

  C) School Board Election Filing Dates December 6th, 2022 – December 27th, 2022 

  D) School Board Election April 4, 2023 

Old Business 
 Athletics & Activities Program Review:  The Board of Education was presented information from Athletic Director, Scott 

Ussery regarding Princeton’s current conference affiliation.  The district has evaluating a possibility of applying to participate 

in the West Division of the Grand River Conference.  This move will lead to Princeton moving to an 8-Man Football 

Program.  The presentation focused on the desire for Princeton athletic programs to compete with similar sized schools for a 

conference schedule.  The Board of Education approved the move to 8-Man Football program with a (6-1) vote.  The 

Administration will work with the Grand River Conference to finalize plans for the divisional switch to the GRC West. 

 Grant Updates:  The board was updated on a Grant received from DESE for the Food & Nutrition Services (FNS).  The grant 

is for $11,000 to supply a new Salad Bar/Cold Table.  A cold table is designed to keep salad bar items, perishable 

ingredients, pudding desserts, and other products at a safe and desirable serving temperature. 

 

New Business 
 The Audit Report from Conrad & Higgins was tabled until the December board meeting. 

 The Board of Education was presented the 2022 Board Policy & Regulation Updates for review.  The updates are scheduled 

for approval at the December meeting. 
 

The board went into closed session at 6:30pm.   

 

Closed Session Announcements: 

 
The board accepted the resignation of Food Service Cashier Terry Wilson. 

 

The board adjourned at 7:30pm    

 

Representatives of the news media may obtain copies of this notice by contacting 

Carrie Goodin, Central Office Administrative Assistant  

1008 East Coleman Street  

Princeton, MO  64673 (660) 748-3211 


